

Ashford Road Feltham TW13 4QP 020 8890 4560 office@oakhill-aspirations.org www.oakhill-aspirations.org

PARENT FORUM AND PARENT WORKSHOPS

Dear Parents and Carers.

We have some exciting news to share with you! We will be running our Parent Forum and Parent Workshops again this year. We hope this will be a valuable way for parents and carers to share ideas, views and concerns and to make suggestions for improvement.

Parent Forum will meet half-termly and is designed to give parents a voice, for us to consult on upcoming topics and also to give parents the opportunity to support our school during our upcoming community events.

Parent Workshops will run half-termly and each will take a different focus. In the main, they will each be run by one of our curriculum subject leaders and they will provide an introduction and information on each subject.

The sessions will be informal and run like coffee mornings; tea, coffee and biscuits will be available!

For the Autumn Term, these sessions will run as follows:

Autumn 1	
Parent Forum- School vision and	Parent Workshop – Maths Mastery
communication	
Thursday 29 th September 2022	Wednesday 5 th October 2022
Autumn 2	
Parent Forum – Fundraising and Christmas	Parent Workshop – Reading
hampers	
Wednesday 9th November 2022	Wednesday 16 th November 2022

If you are interested in attending these events, please come to the **Dining Hall via the Acorns to Oaks gate.**

If you have any questions regarding these events, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: mcronin@oakhill-aspirations.org

I look forward to seeing you all soon.

Mrs. Cronin Assistant Principal



Executive Principal: Mrs E Á Linney, BEd. (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Associate Principal: Miss L Taylor BSc (Hons), PGCE